17th May 2008
Mr. Charles Baker
965 Mission Street,
Suite 630(between 5th and 6th street)
San Francisco, CA- 94103
Dear Mr. Baker,
AIDS Emergency Fund thanks you for the kindness and generosity you have shown to our organisation by gifting $100 towards our organisation.
This fund is used for the treatment of those AIDS patients who are very poor and don’t have enough money for the treatment.
Donations made by individuals like you and few other government institutions are the only help we receive in order to run this organisation. It’s our pleasure to inform you that we are tax-exempt association and your donation qualifies for tax exemption. This letter will act as the receipt and can be submitted as proof to achieve tax deduction.
Once again we thank you for your contributions and support. For any additional details, please feel free to contact us.
Sincerely,
John Xavier
(Secretary, AIDS Emergency Fund)

